
 

 
 

 

Returning Student Volunteers Needed for 
Freshmen Move in Day! 

 

Office of Residential Life & Housing 

Normal, Alabama 35762 

256.372.5797 | aamu.edu/housing 

Did you know that we have over 1500 new students that move into the Residence Halls at Alabama A&M University 

(AAMU) before school starts each year? That’s a lot of people that need assistance in unloading their vehicles, 

welcoming them to campus, and finding their new Residence Halls. 

 
Can you help us out? 

 
Move-In Day Volunteers: 

As Move-In Day Volunteers, you will help unload cars, carry suitcases, boxes, meet new students, families, and enjoy 

the energy that comes with the first day of a new student’s experience. There are two Move-In Days that we need 

your help with for our incoming freshmen. You can sign up for shifts on one or both days! 
 

•    August 8: Shifts between the hours of 8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
•    August 9: Shifts between the hours of 8:00 am to 5:00 pm 

 
 

Student Volunteer Benefits: 

Move into the Residence Hall early – Wednesday, August 7, 2019, and check-in from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm – if you 

are returning to live on campus. And, of course, a great opportunity to meet new friends, reunite with old ones and 

provide a warm, fun, and smooth move-in day experience for incoming AAMU residents and families. 

 
Sound good? Sign up today by July 31st. We look forward to seeing you on Move-In Day 2019!  

 

 

 
 

Karla Miller, Director 

Residential Life & Housing 

aamu.edu/housing 
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